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Jennifer Ross

From: Jake Whitman <jake@indianvillagedetroit.org>
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 12:14 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff); Jennifer Ross
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 791 Seminiole letter of support

Dear Commissioners and Staff, 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Indian Village Association Board Of Directors.    
 
We have reviewed the application submitted to the HDC for the proposed rehab of 791 Seminole and fully 
support the project. 
 
We are excited to see that this long troubled property is finally getting the attention that it deserves and we are 
excited to welcome Alex, Lisa and their family to our neighborhood. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jake Whitman 
President  
Indian Village Association 
 

ATTENTION: This email was sent from an external source. Please be extra cautious when opening 
attachments or clicking links. 

 


